
Global School Play Day

Wednesday, February 7

Holland School will be participating in
Global School Play Day on February 7,
2024. The beginning of the day will be
spent in play for all students.
Students are encouraged to bring in
non-electronic toys on this day to play with
their friends. Help us celebrate the benefits
of play and discovery. Toys and games will
also be provided in classrooms.


